13th May 2024



Dear Parent/Carer

Aston University Keith Bradshaw Routes into Healthcare

We are delighted to be able to inform you that your child has shown an interest in taking part in Aston University's Keith Bradshaw Routes into Healthcare scheme as part of the careers programme in school. This specific opportunity is designed to increase pupils' understanding and awareness of the various roles and job opportunities within healthcare through a series of sessions both in school and at Aston University across the three-year programme. More information can be found here: Introduction to Healthcare Programme | Aston University.

In order to confirm participation in the first session on Monday 20th May 2024, please can the permission form linked here be completed by **Friday 17th May 2024** https://forms.office.com/e/XeRR1HM3Bw.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact school directly through postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk FAO Mrs Hayward (Assistant Headteacher) or call on 01902 558222 or the temporary number 0121 366 7751.

Yours faithfully

Mr Phillips **Headteacher**





